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  Sign replacement work in Chaves County begins this week 
 
Roswell – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will begin replacing aging 
overhead signs on U.S. routes in Chaves County this week.  The sign replacement project, will take place 
at the overpass North of Roswell and at the junction of U.S. 285 and N.M. 2 South of Roswell.  All work 
on this $127,000 investment is scheduled to be completed by mid-February 2013. 
 
Work to replace the signing includes mobilization of equipment, removal of existing extruded signs, 
installation of new signs and poles, and traffic control.  All closures in effect will take place between 8:00 
a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 
For up-to-date road construction information throughout the state, visit nmroads.com or call 511. 
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Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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